
 
 
 
 
 

March 15, 2022 
 
 

Humanitarian Assistance in Ukraine and its Surrounding Areas 
 

Ono Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. (Osaka, Japan; President and CEO: Gyo Sagara) announced 
that it has decided to donate JPY20 million to the United Nations International Children's 
Emergency Fund (UNICEF), for humanitarian assistance to the people of Ukraine who have 
been affected and those who have been evacuated to the surrounding area. 

 
We are very concerned about the humanitarian crisis in Ukraine and its surrounding areas, 

and are deeply saddened by the threat to peace, freedom and safety in those areas. We 
sincerely hope that this conflict will be resolved and that the safe and peaceful days will return 
as early as possible.  
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